@

May 21, 2006

To,

Mr. William Cross,

PSNI,

48 Queen Street,
Enniskillen,

Co. Fermanagh BT74 7JR

REFERENCE: Inquiry into death of Raychel Ferguson

Dear Sir :

With above reference, I am enclosing my statement as a witness with minor modifications after
seeking advise; which unfortunately took some time to come through from AAH. I hope you will find it to
your satisfaction. However if you need any clarification OR new typed out statement, I can send you the
same either on my letter head or statement of witness paper as per your advise. Please confirm the receipt
of this by return post.

Thanking you.

Faithfully;”

Mr. NK BHALLA
FR.CS.L, ER.CS.(Glas)
DEPTT. OF SURGERY

MDGEH.

RF - PSNI 098-237-567





